

Part of
The Romero
Catholic Academy
Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,



You have all worked hard and I think we are all delighted that the SATs assessments are completed — it has been a very busy week and over the past few months preparing for them! Now the children will continue with the Year 6 Curriculum and they will also be working towards their end of year performance.

Tickets for the show will be going on sale today — see below for more information.

We will receive the SATs results at the beginning of July and we will then let you know!

Today, the children have had a fun celebration day in non-uniform, including a day of wheeling around the school for the day and a day of fun — well deserved © Thank you to all the Year 6 staff for supporting the children in their learning; for the hours of planning and preparation; for the boosters before and after school; for the one to one tuition programme and for giving up their breaks and lunchtimes to support all the children in Year 6....... what a great team we have!



Mary Poppins - Year 6 Summer Show (Tuesday 9th July: 1:00pm AND 7:00pm)

Tickets for Year 5 and 6's Summer production of Mary Poppins will be going on sale today at 4:00pm (3)

Please visit the Albany Theatre website to buy your tickets - www.albanytheatre.co.uk/sh-marypoppins

The children will be performing TWO shows this year —

a matinee performance at 1:00pm and an evening performance at 7:00pm.

Please book your tickets early to avoid disappointment. Adults £9 / Children £6.

See website above for more details.

Assessments

In addition to Year 6/2 SATs, pupil assessments will be taking place in all other year groups over the next few months (no set timetable). Some of these tests are statutory and are carried out by school as part of our Romero Academy Assessment Policy. The assessments will allow teachers to track pupil progress over this school year and plan further work for the final term. Written progress reports for EVERY year group will go out to parents on **Friday 12th July 2019.**

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School
Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW

Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk
Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ☎Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton
Mass Times Saturday 5pm
Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)







Attendance

Reception	Year 1	Year 2	Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
Attendance: 98.1% Overall 🔞 (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%						
98.3% 🕲	99.6% 🞯	99.4% 🔞	94.6%	96.8%	98.1% 🐵	100.0% 🔞

Jobs at Sacred Heart

The Academy Committee are looking for imaginative, creative people to join our team and support our Catholic ethos in the following post:

Lunchtime Supervisor Grade 1 (point 6 — 8, £16,394 — £16,626) Permanent 7.5 hours per week, Monday — Friday 11:45am — 1:15pm

7.5 hours per week, Monday — Friday 11:45am — 1:15pm Start as soon as possible Application forms are available to download from
www.romeromac.com/vacancies
Closing Date: Monday 20th May 2019 noon
Interview Date: w/c 20th May

Application forms should be returned to HR at hr@romero.coventry.sch.uk



STNG

A brilliant opportunity for year 5 and 6 pupils during the half term holiday!

Come along and take part in our fun and exciting singing workshop. We are learning rock and pop songs to sing on the stage at the Godiva Festival!

Thursday 30th May, 10am-4pm, Coventry Boys and Girls Club, Whitefriars Lane, Coventry £5 for the day's workshop run by experienced vocal practitioners.

Register at www.coventrymusichub.co.uk/events or call 02476788575 for further information.



SAVE THE DATE

Friday 28th June 2019. (2:30pm until 5:00pm). More details to follow soon.

If you want to run a stall during the Garden Party, please email Mrs O'Meara for a booking form — cost £10 per stall: m.omeara@romeromac.com

Year 5 Mass Sunday 9th June at 10.30am - Mass of Enrolment

Year 5 will lead the whole school Mass on **Sunday** 9th **June.** This Mass will start their Confirmation programme and it is important that all Year 5 children attend this Mass. We have sent home two certificates — one for the children and one for the parents to fill in. Please ensure these are returned to school as soon as possible, once you have received them.



Preparing Your Child to Start School

Rising Four/Five Information (New Nursery and Reception Children 2019)

There will be a meeting for parents of children allocated a place in Nursery and Reception on **Wednesday 26th June at 6:30pm in the school hall.** During this meeting you will meet the staff and have an insight into being a Nursery/Reception child at Sacred Heart. We will confirm the starting date in September shortly and a letter and admission pack will be sent to all parents/carers soon.

** Year 5 Parents - Confirmation Date **

We have received confirmation that our Confirmation for Year 6 will take place on Saturday, 30th November 2019 at 10.30 am, at Sacred Heart Parish Church, led by Bishop William Kenney. Please save the date 😥

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW ■Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com
Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ■Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/

□E-mail parish@sacredheart-coventry.org Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)





Part of
The Romero
Catholic Academy
Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

Summer Uniform

ITERITOR OTTO		
Girls Summer Uniform	Boys Summer Uniform	Now that we are in the Summer Term pupils are welcome to wear summer
Named blue-checked gingham	*Named royal blue school polo	uniform if they wish. This means that in all year groups children may wear grey tailored shorts instead of trousers and girls may choose to wear a blue gingham
dress or *Named royal blue school polo	shirt Named grey shorts or trousers	summer dress. In addition pupils may choose to wear a blue polo shirt instead
shirt with crest and grey skirt Black shoes/ sandals with backs	Black shoes/ sandals with backs on them (not trainers or shoes with a	of shirt and tie. Please can all pupils ensure that they have the correct PE kit in school so that they can access the PE curriculum.
on them	sports logo) (not boots)	** The children know that I like shirts/polo shirts tucked in,
(not boots) White socks	Grey socks	top buttons done up, ties straight and laces tied **

Please can children bring in trainers (every day) for the mile run.

Extra-Curricular activities/clubs - Summer Term 2019 (4:20pm collection for all clubs please)

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	
Athletics Year 3 and 4	Football Years 4,5,6	Netball Years 3,4,5,6	Cricket Year 3 and 4	
Art Club R 1 2 (Y4)	Playground Games R,1,2,3	Musical Theatre R12	Gymnastics R to 6	

Don't forget Friday Class Assemblies are now on Friday Mornings at 9:00am

Week at a Glance

Date	Time	Activity		
Value and Virtue – Curious and Active				
Monday 20 th May	^h May Morning Cricket Festival Year 4 (Coventry North Warwicksh			
	5:00pm	Year 5/6 French Trip Residential Meeting — please bring passports		
Tuesday 21st May	Morning	Guitar, Piano and Violin Lessons		
	Morning	Cricket Festival Year 5 (Coventry North Warwickshire Club)		
	3.15pm – 4.15pm	Mad Science Club		
	3.20pm - 4.20pm	Tennis Club Years 4 and 5		
Wednesday 22 nd May	Morning	Wildlife Trust Assembly		
	Morning	School Games Athletics Event — Yr3 and Yr4 (Ernesford Grange)		
	3.20pm – 4.20pm	Rounders Years 5 and 6		
Thursday 23 rd May	Morning	Year 6 Transition meeting with Caludon Castle		
Year 1 Mass	Morning	Year 6 Transition meeting with Bishop Ullathorne		
	3:20pm - 4:20pm	Football Training		
	6:00pm	Yr3 Communion Meeting for Parents/Children (Sacred Heart Church)		
Friday 24 th May	9:00am	Worker of the Week/Certificates Assembly only (parent invite)		
	Afternoon	Year 6 Transition meeting with Lawrence Sherriff		
	3:15pm	Posties to child's address — look out for them in the post.		
We have how for Helf Town on Field of 26th May at 2.15 and				

We break up for Half Term on Friday 24th May at 3:15pm We return back to school for Summer Term 2 on Monday 3rd June at 8:40am I hope you have a wonderful weekend.

Mr P Madia Principal

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW ₹Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□ E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com
 Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk
 Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT \$\textit{Telephone}\$: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton
Mass Times Saturday 5pm

Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)

